Sent: 20 May 2015 12:07

To: Planning

Subject: Application 2015/0224/P attention James Clark
Dcar James

Just a note to confirm my call to you the other day that as neighbours at 11a to the Farrants property at 11 we have no
objection to the flat roof with two large rooflights proposal re-applied for and as shown in FT Architects drawing no
290_20_06 sent to us on 23.04.15 provided there is a planning condition preventing its use as a terrace. You indicated
this was possiblc.

Best regards

Andrew Chadwick

Andrew Chadwick MA(Cantab) RIBA MCSD
Principal Chadwick International

41 Devonshire Street

London W1G 7Al

Tel:
Mob
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